
From the Pastor                                                May 1, 2022 

  
       We are just a few weeks away from our 
God and Country celebration (May 22nd at 
6:00 p.m.)!  May we all pause once again to 
thank God for the privilege of living in 
America and thank Him for the military that 
keeps us safe.  Unite with us at this patriotic 

service as we GO FORWARD into the future. 
 We need God first and foremost, and we trust that we 
will be protected by our military in these perilous days.  You 
can help in this celebration by… 
>Praying for the service and for Bro. Johnny Pike as he 
 brings the message. 
>Being in the service and, if possible, wearing your patriotic 
 colors. 
>Inviting your loved ones and friends to be in attendance. 
>Praying for the all-men’s choir and the special music. 
>Earmarking a special offering “VETS” to show appreciation. 
 May God give us a measure of revival during these 
days.  Mark the date of Sunday, May 22nd on your calendar! 
 

 
 
Remember to VOTE on May 17th during the 

primary election. 
 

 
 

Bro. Tyree needs to meet with the PARENTS of 
our juniors and teens.  Please plan to meet                 

after the service tonight.  THANK YOU!  
 

 

 
  

 



BIBLES AND COMMENTARIES FOR MISSIONS... 
We are preparing to send a shipment overseas.   

If you have a KJV Bible or Bible commentary that 
you would like to donate, please bring it to                   

our church bookstore. 
 

 
 

MOTHER’S DAY  is next Sunday.  All moms in 
attendance will receive a special memento.  

Special recognition will be given to the oldest 
and youngest mothers. 

 
 

 
PRAY for our stewardship responsibilities in our finances.  

Be faithful in your tithes and offerings.  Let’s keep the Faith 
Promise up for our missions goal of $1,000 per week. 

 

 
 

FAITH Nursery School program: 
this Thursday evening, May 5th, at 6:30 

 
 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,073.28 
Faith Promise  .................       621.00 
Missions ...........................       164.00  
Building Fund .................         40.00 
Miscellaneous  .................       272.52 
 
 

Total ................................$  6,170.80 
                                                          

Serving In The Nursery 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe 

 

Sunday Evening: 
Myra Whitley 
Cindy Cahoon 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 


